MURIEL AT 14 YEARS OF AGE




MURIEL AT 16 YEARS OF AGE
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ROBERT’S DAUGHTER MURIEL, HIS WIFE EDITH AND HIS SISTER IN LAW
ANNIE ON A DAY OUT AT THE BEACH

This is Robert’s hat in the background whilst he took the picture




Meanwhile, whilst Muriel was growing up Robert was not to know that
his future son in law William had also been born in 1907 and was
growing up just along The High Street. |

Here is William (sitting on the right wearing his Eaton collar at the High
Street Parish Church wedding of his step brother. William was seven
and war was on the brink.

One girl on this photograph went on to be a famous local florist and
provided flowers for both Robert’s granddaughters at their weddings at
The Vane Arms High Street Stockton in the 1960’s

So many faces, with still so many individual untold stories from
the High Street waiting to be told!..............cocu.ns






THE VICARAGE,

THE LART TOWN RESIDENOGE INTAGT 1N HIOH STALEY



Stockton Parish Church and garden of vicarage

Here is William’s mother in the front row kneeling on the carpet holding
one of her boys and the other, with the Eaton collar, next to her. The
Group is of the Mother’s Union. It was taken in the Parish Church
vicarage garden at the back of the High Street at the beginning of WW1.
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Reference Source: Group vicarage photo, copyright Author Glen Clerk

Family wedding group with William and family previous , copyright Author Glen Clerk
The Vicarage. A Condensed History of Stockton 1917

Parish Church Stockton High Street: A condensed History Stockton 1917
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GLEN CLERK WISHES TO ACKNOWLEDGE AND THANK THE REFERENCE LIBRARY
STAFF FOR ALL THEIR HELP AND SUPPORT DURING THE PRODUCTION OF THIS
RESEARCH PROJECT FOR “STORIES FROM THE HIGH STREET.”

As members of the public we are all continually taking away a variety of
knowledge and information from the Library in various forms. The staff is always
polite, caring, helpful, supportive and very informative.

Involvement with this project has therefore provided an important opportunity to
say:

A Big thank you to the Reference Library staff

And

Enabled me as a Library user to input new information to the library which will
contribute to its future growth for the community it serves.



